
 

 

Ms. Kalisek’s Direct Line: (512) 322-5847 

lkalisek@lglawfirm.com 

 

 

 

 

March 26, 2024 

 

 

Ms. Laurie Gharis, Chief Clerk              Via TCEQ e-file 

TCEQ Chief Clerk’s Office 

P.O. Box 13087 

Austin, Texas 78711-3087 

 

Re: City of Kyle Application to Amend TPDES Permit No. WQ0011041002; TCEQ 

Docket No. 2023-1268-MWD; SOAH Docket No. 582-24-11454 

 

Dear Ms. Gharis,  

 

In accordance with the Notice of Hearing packet provide by TCEQ on March 5, 2024, I am 

enclosing the Affidavit of Publication and copies of the tear sheet as proof of publication for the 

hearing scheduled on April 15, 2024 in the above-reference matter.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via the contact information provided in this letter 

should you have any questions.  

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Lauren J. Kalisek 

 

LJK/ncm 

 

Cc: SOAH Chief Clerk’s Office 
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